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1) Editorial: Programs for the  

30th NAFA International Festival of Ethnographic Film and the symposium: Perceiving Children  
28. August - 1. September 2010 in Århus, Denmark  
 

By Anne Mette Jørgensen, Berit Madsen and Christian Suhr Nielsen 

 
 
We have only one mission with this SPECIAL EDITION of NAFA Network: WISHING YOU WELCOME TO AARHUS in less than two weeks!  
 
With great delight we congratulate the organizers, Ditte Seeberg, Rosella Ragazzi and Peter Crawford, and announce the final programs for the 30th NAFA International Festival of 
Ethnographic Film and the Symposium: Perceiving Children which will take place at the end of this month in Århus, Denmark. Please go to the links below to download each of the 
programs. 
 
We look forward to see many of you in Aarhus!   
 
Deadline for the next volume of NAFA Network is October 10, 2010. 

 
 
Download the Film Program here (PDF - 1.4 MB): http://www.moesmus.dk/page.asp?objectid=1778 
 
Download the Symposium Program here (PDF - 1 MB) : http://www.moesmus.dk/page.asp?objectid=1780 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Download%20the Film%20Program%20here%20(PDF%20-%201.4%20MB)
http://www.moesmus.dk/page.asp?objectid=1780&zcs=4
http://www.moesmus.dk/page.asp?objectid=1780&zcs=4

